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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 

Cari Soci, 

  

We are half way through  

winter with happy thoughts 

of spring. 

 Last month’s speaker Dino Chiodo 

was excellent and engaged the        

membership well.  Suggestions of 

speakers are always welcome. 

 I  attended the 35th Anniversary   

celebration of the National Federation of 

CIBPA’s in Toronto, it was wonderful 

to see many of the founders present.  

 A beautiful plaque now hangs in the 

Columbus Centre with the official    

Public Launch Proclamation, naming 

the founders and past presidents, which 

numerous are from our Windsor     

Chapter.   

 The Awards of Excellence Gala will 

be held on May 4th please mark your 

calendars, the selection committee will 

be meeting shortly.  

 Our next meeting is at the Fogolar 

Furlan hope to see many of at the     

general meeting.  

 

Emanuele Calamita 
President, CIBPA Windsor 

 

GUEST SPEAKER 

 

 This months speaker is    

Antonio Soave . 

Mr. Soave is the 

current Interim Chairman, 

President and CEO of 

CGA, Inc. CGA is a    

boutique international 

business transactions firm 

that had offices in Europe, 

Latin America and the Middle East. In 

his capacity as Chairman and CEO of 

CGA, he has assisted numerous       

businesses to expand their operations 

abroad, establish Greenfields, engage in 

joint ventures, structure strategic      

alliances, and conduct business          

activities on a global scale. He has done 

so in a number of business sectors    

including, but not limited to, the       

following: infrastructure, rail,           

construction, oil & gas, automotive, 

agriculture, biotech, healthcare and 

heavy manufacturing.  

 

 He is also active in business         

restructuring and Merger & Acquisition 

consulting, as well as the provision of 

extensive market research and business 

intelligence reports. Apart from the 

United States, Canada and Mexico, he 

has worked extensively in Europe, 

South America and parts of the Middle 

East (principally the Gulf Cooperation 

Council (“GCC”) countries). 

  We like to thank Dino Chiodo, 

Director – Auto Industry Sector with the 

UNIFOR National for his presentation.  
 

Dr. Paul DeMarco 

Guest Speaker Chair  
 

MEMBERSHIP 
  

Applications: On our  new 

website Membership applica-

tions are  available for new 

members. cibpa.windsor.com 

Guests: They are welcome to attend 

one of our dinner meetings. The fee is 

$50, if they can be a potential member 

will be credited. Please register your 

guest by calling, email or texting me.   

Membership Directory: This year  we 

publishing a Membership Directory for 

our members. The Directory will be 

distributed at the February meeting. 

 The CIBPA Web site will also host 

the    Membership Directory. Members 

in good standing should have been sent 

an email from cibpa.windsor.com for 

you to update your profile and change 

your password. This will allow you  

access to the members only areas     

including the membership directory. 
 

Nadia DiDomenico, 

Membership Chairperson  

 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

 

Dear Members / Cari Soci, 

 

 Please e-mail any information 

and/or pictures that you would 

like shared on CIBPA’s social media 

accounts to Niva at niva-

cibpa@hotmail.com and to me at  

frankds60roofing@gmail.com. 

 

 

 

 

 We will endeavour to share the    

information and/or pictures as soon as 

we can. 

Thank you/Grazie, 

 
Frank D’Agnillo  

Social Media Chairperson 

 

2018 CIBPA Poker Tournament 

 

 The 2018 CIBPA Poker Tournament 

that was held on Friday, January 26, 

2018 at the Fogolar Furlan Club was a 

big success with 37 participants. We 

would like to thank everyone that     

participated in the tournament. We hope 

that you had a lot of fun and had a great 

time.  

 The winner of the tournament was 

Dr. Nick Koutras. Our very own Dr. 

Nunzio Angelini finished in second 

place.  Congratulations to Dr. Koutras, 

Dr. Angelini and to everyone that made 

it to the final table! 

 The big winner of the evening was 

The Downtown Mission, the recipient of 

the proceeds from the event. A cheque 

presentation will be made at a future 

date. 

 We would also like to thank everyone 

that donated a prize for the evening and 

the Fogolar Furlan Club for providing a 

great venue and experience once again.  

 The next event has already been 

talked about and additional information 

will be provided in the months ahead.  

 If anyone has any questions about the 

tournament, I can be contact at         

519-259-7065 or at  

frankds60roofing@gmail.com. 

 

Frank D’Agnillo  

 

SCHOLARSHIPS /           

BURSARIES 
 

 Scholarships and Bursaries 

applications are current available on the 

web site. Applications are due March 

30, 2018. 

 

Joe Balsamo, 

Scholarship Chairperson  
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January General Assembly Meeting 
January 09, 2018 - Caboto Club 
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